May 31, 2019
mattinglyg@naperville.il.us
Gabrielle Mattingly
Community Planner
City of Naperville
TED Business Group
630-305-5316

RE:  Historic Preservation Commission (“HPC”) Appeal to Naperville City Council
26 N. Sleight Street, Naperville, Illinois (“Subject Property”)

Ms. Mattingly:
Please be advised that we hereby provide our notice of appeal of the HPC’s decision to
deny our application for a Certificate of Appropriateness (“COA™) to construct a single family

residential home on the Subject Property.

Please accept this letter as our formal request to appeal the decision of the HPC to the

Naperville City Council.
Sipcerély,
b Mot fg/

Chris and Mary Anne Yep



